
The rebrand. 
The Lighthouse Financial Advice brand you will be familiar with is rebranding to Quilter Financial Advisers on 16 October 2023.

Why is Lighthouse Financial Advice rebranding?
Quilter acquired Lighthouse Financial Advice in 2019. The Lighthouse Financial Advice brand has continued to operate 
since then. However, Quilter has decided now is the right time to rebrand. 

New brand, same trusted financial advice.
Other than the brand, nothing else is changing. You will still receive the same trusted financial advice from a nationwide 
team of experts.

This rebrand will see no change to the services provided to the organisations we work with. 

How can Quilter Financial Advisers help?
We’re here to support you with financial advice you can trust.

Whether its investing for a rainy day, protecting your family or planning for your ideal retirement, our experienced advisers 
are here to help you every step of the way.

We offer tailored financial advice with exceptional service by:
 � personalising advice to suit your unique needs.
 � explaining complex issues in a way that’s easy to understand.
 � giving you friendly local support when you need it most.

How can I find out more about Quilter Financial Advisers?
If you have any questions, you can contact Quilter Financial Advisers by:

T: 08000 85 85 90

E: QFAinfo@quilter.com 

Or you can visit the website here. 

And remember you are entitled to a complimentary initial consultation. Simply contact Quilter Financial Advisers using  
the above contact information.
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